
APRIL 8, 2024

What is the concern? 

Large crowds are expected to show up for a once-in-a-lifetime event. 

A previous eclipse in the USA (2017) had more than 5 million people show up. 

Expected traffic jams could last up to 13 hours after the eclipse. 

Rural roads may see increased traffic with drivers unfamiliar with local road conditions

and may travel at a high rate of speed. Please be aware of children and pets.  

The possibility for cell phones and Wi-Fi to be significantly impacted. 

Expectations/Planning Preparation 

Never look directly at the sun, including during an eclipse. 

Consider blocking out funerals on April 8th, especially in the afternoon. 

Expect employees to have long delays driving to and from work. 

Total Eclipse

ECLIPSE INFORMATION 
FOR FUNERAL HOMES 

12-11-23

On Monday, April 8, 2024, at roughly 3 PM, people within Clark County as well as 
the surrounding Miami Valley will experience a total solar eclipse. Totality 
(darkness) will last between 2 to 4 minutes. A total solar eclipse is a rare and 
spectacular event. The last total solar eclipse visible in Ohio was in 1806. The next 
total solar eclipse in Ohio will be in the year 2099. It’s expected that this event will 
bring large numbers of individuals into our area.  
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